Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Early Learning Coalition of Northwest Florida, Inc.
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (“RFP”) – AUDITING SERVICES #FY18-RFP-002

The Early Learning Coalition of Northwest Florida, Inc. (“Coalition”), is announcing its interest in obtaining the services of a public accounting firm, whose principal officers are independent certified public accountants, certified or licensed by a regulatory authority of a state or other political subdivision of the United States and in business for at least one year, to perform external auditing and tax services for the Coalition.
The Request for Proposals (RFP) will be available by April 9, 2018 on the www.elcnwf.org website. This RFP is sponsored by the Early Learning Coalition of Northwest Florida, Inc. and the State of Florida, Office of Early Learning.

The Coalition receives 100% of public support funding from the State of Florida, Office of Early Learning (OEL). The funding received from OEL is derived from both federal and state sources. The percentage of public support funding to facilitate the resulting contract from this RFP will be 70% derived from federal sources and 30% derived from the State of Florida.
